
Duanesburg Jr./Sr.High School 
Parent Notification to Opt Out 

Pursuant  to  the  federal No  Child  Left  Behind  Act  (NCLB, Title  IX,  Section  9528),  the  school district  must  
disclose  to  military  recruiters  and  institutions  of  higher  learning,  up  request, the names, addresses and 
telephone numbers of our junior and senior high school students. However, the  district  must  also  notify  parents  
to  their  rights  and  the  rights  of  their  children  to  request, in writing, that the district NOT release such 
information if it is requested. 

Parents, Guardians, or students in their junior or senior year of high school, wishing to exercise their option to 
withhold their consent to the release of the above information to military recruiters and/or  institutions  of  higher  
learning  must  sign  and  return  the  form  attached  below  to  the  High School Guidance Office.  

Please note that this information is typically requested and released in the fall. 

I request that the Duanesburg School District does NOT release the name, address, or telephone 
number of (Please print student’s full name): 

Please circle those to whom you do not want information released: 

Military recruiters 

Institutions of higher learning 

I understand that once this from has been signed by either the student, parent, or guardian, only the 
signatory (or the signatory’s legally authorized representative) may change it. Any change must be in 
writing and sent or delivered to the Duanesburg High School Counseling Center.  

Signature of parent, guardian or student: 
Date: 

Printed name of parent, guardian or student: 
Date: 

 

 


